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       The Gary City Council met in special session on Monday, March 21, 2022, at 5:30pm in the City Hall as the Local 

Board of Equalization for the purpose of reviewing and correcting the assessment of taxing district for the year 2022.   

      Alderman Darwyn Engesser, Clark Dessler, David Peterson, Josef Gislason, Robert Stee and Albert Bekaert were 

present. Mayor Larry Stoks presided.  Present also were Mike Nosbush, Jamie Hoffman, Dean Maeyaert, Jason Anderson 

and Joni Kjelden. 

       The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

       Motion by Engesser, second by Stee to approve the agenda.  All members voted aye; motion carried. 

       There were no written appeals to review. 

       The board reviewed the 2022 property assessments with no suggested changes. Motion by Stee, second by Bekaert to 

approve.  All members voted aye; motion carried. 

        Motion by Engesser, second by Gislason to close the assessment books.  All members voted aye; motion carried. 

        Motion by Dessler, second by Stee to adjourn as the Local Review Board and reconvene as the Gary City Council.   

All members voted aye; motion carried. 

        On a roll call vote the second reading and adoption of Ordinance 336-17, rezoning lot 4, blk 4, Gate City 

Development passed. Engesser, aye; Dessler, aye; Peterson, aye; Gislason, aye; Stee, aye; Bekaert, aye.  

        The Gary Community Club has organized a Miss Gary pageant on April 2nd.  The club has asked if the city would 

sponsor a scholarship for the winning candidate to be used for furthering education after graduation.  Motion by Bekaert, 

second by Stee to give $200. All members voted aye; motion carried. 

       Motion by Engesser, second by Dessler to approve a special temporary liquor license for April 3, 2022 (12pm-5pm) 

at the Gary American Legion Ballroom (Matt Spilde) at E 24’ of Lot 11 and all of Lots 12, 13, 14 in Block 1 of Original 

Plat, Gary, SD. On-sale only. All members voted aye; motion carried.   

       Other discussion: golf cart permits are now available to pick up at the city office. Portable toilets will be reserved now 

for the 150th celebration on July 1-3.   

       The next regular meeting will be Monday, April 4, 2022 at 7:30pm at the Gary City Hall. 

             Motion by Engesser, second by Dessler to adjourn.  All members voted aye; motion carried. 
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